Minutes from PPG Meeting 24th July 2012
	Attendees:


	Dr. Peter Love
Mr Lawrence
Mr Windmill
Donna

	Apologies:


	


ML asked how we can get some additional members, this was discussed at some length, all doctors to have a think and make some suggestions. This discussion continued throughout the course of the meeting, and a decision was made to set up a meeting locally to hopefully attract approximately 30 patients to attend where we will present the PPG and encourage more members to get involved, this is planned for the end of September. 
DM to chase the members of the existing PPG that have not attended recent meetings. 
ML to put a letter together and DM to send.
JW commented that we need a higher calibre of patient on the committee. Also that we need to give people a profile of what we are trying to achieve.
ML informed group about the meetings he has attended recently, pointing out that very little new information has come from them, including what the PPG should be doing, ML commented that he now had a ‘job profile’.

JW asked PSL what he thought about Link who has powers to come into practice and inspect at any time, PSL said that he was not worried.

ML informed us that he is now a board member with Link.

PSL raised the point that the important point is to act on the peoples experiences from both hospitals and community clinics, such as when appointments are cancelled and deferred time and again.
ML suggested that we should get speakers in to give information at meetings that could be beneficial to the group to use to improve practice.

JW commented that he would like Doctors to make suggestions what they would like the PPG to do

DM suggested that we could have a dedicated notice board just for PPG info, and the entrance room would be a good place for this, DM to look into.

ML mentioned that a notice board just for nursed information would be an advantage. He will produce the paperwork for a nurse’s survey and give to Jeanette for action by nurses.

JW asked about communicating PPG information via email to patients, PSL said he was happy to do this but obviously no confidential patient information should ever be sent via Email

PSL said that by 2015 patients should be able to book appointments over the internet- this will raise issues for people who do not have access to a computer.

JW commented that the discipline that used to be around in hospitals had gone now that there are not Matrons present. 

JW asked about our practice website, that this could be used, PSL commented that it needed to be updated, but was not sure who does this.

ML commented that we need an advertising campaign if we are to succeed.

PSL commented that the new practice manager will probably have some ideas that would be helpful for us to adopt.

SUMMARY

DM to make contact with members and give information about what we are going to do to move forward.

PSL to speak to other doctors regarding the local meeting outside the practice

Next meeting Date: September 5th at 1pm, Dr. Lewis to attend

